From:Emma Burle

Sent:5 Sep 2018 11:53:33 +0100

To:Emma Burle

Subject:FW: Alcohol license 13/00349/LAPE

From: Tom Russell

Sent: 04 September 2018 19:13

To: Licensing

Subject: Alcohol license  13/0034%/LAPE

We wish to support the above application for a liquor license for the East Walls Hotel. We are close
neighbours of the hotel which we know will be a great asset to the area and we are sure it will be managed
responsibly.

Yours faithfully

Tom Russell
Shirley Russell

46 Shippam Street
Chichester PO19 1AG

Sent from my iPad

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



